
 

 

This year Windsor will be hosting the OFSAA West Regional Track and Field Championships on May 30th 

and 31
st
.  In order for the meet to run smoothly we require a minimum of seventy-five student 

volunteers.  We would like to offer this opportunity to WECSSAA Track and Field athletes and students 

from physical education leadership classes.  If you know of any athletes who might not be competing at 

the meet or of other students in your school who would like to volunteer we are now accepting names.   

There will also be a registration form at the WECSSAA and SWOSSAA meets in the press box.   Each 

volunteer will be given an OFSAA West Regional Championship tech-fit shirt as well as food throughout 

the meet.  They will need to arrive at 12:00pm on Friday June 1st and work until the meet ends around 

7:45pm.  They are required to arrive around 8:30am on Saturday and stay until the meet ends around 

4:00pm.  Depending on the number of volunteers that register, shifts will be given in order for 

volunteers to have a break and allow them to watch events and/or leave if they choose to do so.   

Aaron Martin (aaron.martin@publicboard.ca) will be looking after the volunteer schedule and it will be 

posted on the meet web-site in advance of the meet.   Please have individuals indicate the dates and 

time that they are available. 

It will be easier if a coach from each school can submit a single list of names and will supply us with a 

contact for each building.  We will run the registration on a first-come, first-served basis. 

If you have any questions or need anything at all, please feel free to contact Aaron or myself at any time. 

Thanks; 

 

Craig 

Craig Cavanagh 

Riverside Secondary School 

craig.cavanagh@publicboard.ca 

 


